
 
 

 

 

EUGENE ORIOL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

 

 
 

Eugene Oriol was the founder and first Administrator of Holden 

Nursing Home. Over 50 years later, his sons Robert and David 

Oriol continue to oversee Oriol Health Care in their positions as 

CEO and COO. Oriol Health Care has grown to include: 
 

 Holden Rehabilitation & Skilled Nursing Center 

 Oakdale Rehabilitation & Skilled Nursing Center 

 Oriol Therapy Services 

 Oriol Home Health 

 

The Oriol family is proud to offer the  

Eugene Oriol Memorial Scholarship 

to a graduating senior from the Wachusett District towns, Boylston 

or West Boylston that will be pursuing a degree in health care. 

The winner of the $1,000 scholarship will be chosen each May 

during National Skilled Nursing Care Week. 


